













Selwyn Press

Highlights of the week

Welcome Back! I hope you have had an enjoyable holiday. The children have certainly had lots of exciting stories to share.

It has been a very lively but fun week at Selwyn. On Thursday Year 2 had gardening workshop. They created animal footprints and made clay print pebbles. They definitely got messy but thoroughly enjoyed the session.

KS1 hall display looks **AMAZING**! The children and staff worked really hard on their poetry to produce work of such high quality. Well done everyone!







Congratulations to the children in Years 4 and 5 who recently received their pen licence'



We have raised £270.00 from selling poppies and British Legion merchandise this week. A huge thank you to staff, parents and children for their contributions and donations.



Future dates for your diary:

Anti-Bullying week 13.11.17

KS1 SATs parent workshop 13.11.17

Starting school September 2018 parent meetings 14.11.17

HI Music Project 15.11.17

Children in Need 17.11.17 Y5/6 Visit to Treginnis fam 19.11.17-24.11.17

Safeguarding

We have been informed children are playing an online virtual reality game, called Roblox.

This is an instant messaging site which is unmanned where children interact with strangers. News articles have highlighted the danger of this forum being used by paedophiles to groom young children.

If you would like more information about this game please view the following links.

http://www.mirror.co.uk/news/uk-news/dad-roblox-warning-after-young-9821 213

http://www.dailymail.co.uk/news/article-4991464/Paedohpiles-target-children-online-game-Roblox.html





























5Cs certificates

KS1

1G - Taiba

1R - Meehe

2RB - Alex

2SB - Adira

KS2

3D - Laiba

3K - Jinan

4D - Talitha

4F - Diana

5A - Naira

5C - Rameeshah

6P - Fahima

Congratulations to all the pupils who received a 5Cs certificate this week.

Also Well done to all the pupils who received a special behaviour certificate because they did not end the day on any steps in Autumn 1.

Work hard, Do your best and believe in yourself!

Goodbye and good luck to Mr Raymode. Mr Raymode has provided high quality support to our children and he will be greatly missed. We wish him all the very best for the future.

Attendance

EYFS

RT - 95% RPH - 98%

KS₁

1G - 94% 1R - 92%

2RB - 97%

2SB - 95%

<u>KS2</u>

3K - 95% 3D - 97%

4D - 97%

4F - 99.3%

5C - 97%

5A - 99.0% 6B - 98%

6P - 95%



Well done and congratulations to 4F and RPH!

Please make sure your child is in school everyday unless they are seriously ill.

KS2 SATs parent workshop

Many thanks to all who were able to attend the KS2 SATs meeting on Monday 6th. We hope you happy with the information provided and we appreciate your continued and valued support.

Phonics parent workshop

Thank you to all parents' who attended the Phonics workshop on Thursday 9th. This workshop helped parents and carers gain ideas, and receive support and guidance while supporting their child with their early reading skills.















